
MEMORANDUM 

September 15, 2023 

 

TO:  File No. S7-02-22 

FROM: Robert Fisher  
  Office of Commissioner Mark T. Uyeda  
 
RE:  Meeting with Representatives of Uniswap Labs (“Uniswap”)  

On September 14, 2023, Commissioner Mark T. Uyeda and his counsel, Robert Fisher, had a 
meeting with Uniswap.  Commissioner Uyeda and the attendees met virtually.  The Uniswap 
representatives in attendance consisted of: 

• Marvin Ammori, Chief Legal Officer, Uniswap Labs 
• Salman Banaei, Head of Policy, Uniswap Labs  
• Don Verrilli, External Counsel, Munger, Tolles & Olson 

Among other matters, the participants discussed Uniswap’s comment letter filed in connection 
with the Supplemental Information and Reopening of Comment Period for Amendments to 
Exchange Rule 13b-16 Regarding the Definition of Exchange. 


